
    
208 Jarvis Street | Suite A | Ridgeway, WI 53582 

Iowa County, Wisconsin 
 

To: Park and Recreation Commission/Board of Trustees 
RE: Bike Racks for Park 
From: Hailey Roessler, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
September 11, 2023 
 
The Ridgeway Community Park currently has one bike rack at the trail head (by the Reeson memorial 
bench and kiosk/picnic table north of Larson’s barn, pictured below) with 26 holes for bikes. The 
Vibrant Spaces Grant, and Ridgeway Farmer’s Market Grant award from Iowa County Tourism, 
requested funds for a bike rack.  
 

 
 

Utilizing fund requests from Ridgeway Farm Market’s Tourism Grant from Iowa County for $700 the 
Park and Rec Commission recommended purchasing an additional black double sided bike rack to be 
placed by the dumpster.  
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The below blue wave racks were donated to the Village and picked up by Ridgeway Public Works. 
They do need to be installed in concrete. Trustee Julene Garner is considering this as part of the 
village green planning.  
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Possible locations: 
 
 

Village Green Area: 
 
People do park here to unload bikes and 
utilize the trail. This was indicated in the 
Vibrant Spaces Grant as the location. I have 
seen people using the trees as a resting spot 
for their bikes until they are ready. 
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Park Restrooms: 

 
DNR wasn’t sure what purpose the bollards 
continued to serve or who put them in. The 

Friends didn’t know either, but they are the ones 
that painted them last.  

 My understanding was that the village put them 
in to limit traffic from driving through 

there/crossing the bike trail/raised path in front of 
the depot.  
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